
JERSEY SHORE UNITED INC 

CURRENT REQUIREMENTS FOR “DISASTER” ASSISTANCE 2022 

ASSISTANCE ONLY OFFERED IN OCEAN, MONMOUTH, AND ATLANTIC COUNTY’S AT THIS TIME 

 

• Homeowner must be registered with FEMA (Federal Emergency Management Agency) 
and have their FEMA number available 

• Homeowner must have owned and occupied the damaged home at the time of the 
storm 

• The damaged home must serve as the homeowner's primary residence 
• The damaged home must have sustained storm-related damage of at least $25,000 or 

had more than (1) foot of water in the first floor living space. (If water was only in the 
Garage/Crawl Space/Basement they do not qualify) 

• Homeowners' residence must be a single-family home under 1800 square feet at the 
time of the storm 

• Homeowners must qualify using the New Jersey LMI chart as a low to moderate 
income family based on your household adjusted gross annual income at the time you 
submit the application. Adherence to income limits is required for eligibility for the 
duration of the program (See Chart) 

• Jersey Shore United will only except an application when the homeowner has 
exhausted all other options for assistance and funding 

• Jersey Shore United will consider offering volunteer assistance when funding for the 
materials is available through the homeowner. This will be on a case-by-case basis 


